
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient Name]  

[Queensland Police Service]  

[Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient Name],  

I am writing to express my strong support for the recruitment of new 

officers to the Queensland Police Service. The challenges faced by our 

communities today necessitate a dedicated and diverse police force that 

is well-equipped to uphold the law and ensure public safety. 

The need for an expanded police force is evident in our ongoing efforts 

to address crime, support victims, and engage with the community. I 

believe that an influx of passionate individuals within our police ranks 

will not only enhance the effectiveness of law enforcement in Queensland 

but also foster stronger relationships between officers and the 

communities they serve.  

It is crucial that the recruitment process prioritizes candidates who 

represent the diverse makeup of Queensland, as this will allow for better 

understanding and engagement with all community members. I encourage the 

Queensland Police Service to consider strategic recruitment initiatives 

that will help attract dedicated individuals who are committed to serving 

and protecting our state. 

Thank you for considering my support for ongoing recruitment efforts. I 

am confident that with the right approach, we can build a stronger, more 

effective Queensland Police Service.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Signature (if sending a hard copy)]  

[Your Printed Name]  

[Your Position/Title (if applicable)] 


